
Chairs Beyer and McLane, and members of the Committee

This appears to be a short cut to the existing process for enforcing photo traffic citations. 

As I noted in my previous testimony the use of photo traffic enforcement is unfair to our active duty military members.

I presume this new short cut is motivated by a desire to increase revenue by having somebody other than a certified law 
enforcement officer review issuance of photo enforcement tickets. I especially would be opposed if the individual is an employee of 
the vendor that has a contract to install the photo enforcement devices.

Oregon must take steps to further protect our active duty military from unfair photo enforcement, not make it easier.

Thank You,

Richard Mills


